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Dear Applicant 

 

Thank you for your interest in our Headteacher post. Our Lady and St Anne's school is in the Summerhill area of 

Newcastle, not far from the Discovery Museum, and we are the parish school for St Mary's Cathedral which is within 

walking distance. Although we are an inner-city school, we are very lucky to have extensive outdoor green space 

for learning, sport and play. 

 

The post has arisen as our headteacher is retiring in August. We are looking for someone who can build on the 

success and fantastic work done by the current head and take us further on our journey towards excellence. We are 

ambitious to be the very best for our children and our community. 

 

We joined the Bishop Bewick Catholic Education Trust in December 2020 and are very pleased to be part of this 

network of schools. 

 

Our school is a lovely, happy place and our children are keen to learn and develop. We give them lots of curriculum 

enrichment eg visits, speakers into school, drama performances, sporting opportunities to extend their experiences. 

 

We have a wonderful staff who are a strong, committed team who work well together and always go the extra mile 

for our children and our families. 

 

I'm sorry that visits are not available because of current restrictions and advice but you will find lots of useful 

information on our website, which I hope will encourage you to apply. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Chris Baker 
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